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OUTGOING PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

Xear CMembers

It is my pleasure to bring to you an abridged version of the President’s
Annual Report for the Western New York (WNY) Chapter of the
Women’s Bar Association of the State of New York (WBASNY) for
2013-2014, the full version of which was delivered at our Annual
Meeting on April 22, 2014 (and is available on our website: wbhasny-
wny.org). On behalf of the entire Board of Directors, many thanks to
all members, sponsors, and other supporters for another terrific year!

2013-2014 PRESIDENT’S ANNUAL REPORT

dent’s Annual Report. Thanks to a very dedicated, talented, and effective Board

of Directors, our chapter had another strong year in 2013-2014. This year’s
Board of Directors was exceptional in its energy, creativity, diligence, and can-do
attitude. Coongratulations and thank you to each board member for her terrific
work individually and as a team member. And a special thank you to Immediate
Past President Bridget O’Connell (IPP) and President Elect Laura Linneball for
their hard work, sound counsel, and consistent collaboration throughout the year.

This year, we built off of IPP Bridget O’Connell’s leadership in continuing to
strengthen our organizational functioning. For example, we took a significant step
as a chapter in engaging the administrative support services of Margaret Sanchez
& Associates. Ms. Sanchez has worked for WBASNY’s chapter in Rochester for
ten years. Her team now also administers the WNY Chapter’s membership data-
base, manages our email communications and social media, and provides other
support services. Many, many thanks to Long Range Planning Chair Karen
Richardson for her assistance in guiding us through this important growth. Also,
many thanks to the folks at Everywoman Opportunity Center for their handling
of our membership database for several years prior to this transition.

In terms of internal organizational functioning, we also turned our attention
to our use of time at our board meetings. We sought to maximize the talent
in the room by moving many of the routine updates and decisions to a prior
written consent agenda and written reports, thus freeing up time at the board
meetings to discuss other matters. We also began each meeting with a “Mis-
sion Moment”: each month, one board member shares a brief personal story
regarding the importance of our mission. The mission moments have oriented
the board meetings to the overarching purpose of our work before we dive into

I T IS WITH GREAT PLEASURE THAT I DELIVER THE PRESI-
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the nitty gritty: to move our mission of promoting women in
society, particularly the law.

And finally, the Board of Directors turned its attention to a
more deliberate budgeting process. We began exploring a set of
processes to ensure that our revenue and expenses are in line
with the best interests of our members and chapter as a whole.

In service to our membership, we focused this year on
mission, mission, mission. We presented numerous events
this year, all with an eye toward furthering our mission. As
just a few examples, we initiated our chapter’s first “book
club” event by reading and discussing the New York Times
Bestseller, “Lean In.” Our Working Parents Committee also
hosted its first Network and Play event, to allow members and
potential members to engage in networking while also spend-
ing time with their children. Both events were successful in-
and-of-themselves, and both were well received and generated
enthusiasm among members. We also sought to enhance our
mission with regard to state level legislative work, by placing
member Ileah Welch as Co-Chair of the statewide WBASNY
Health and Reproductive Rights Committee.

In furtherance of our work with law students, UB Law Liai-
sons Elizabeth Kraengel and Tasha Moore initiated and saw
through the creation of a new position of Honorary Law Stu-
dent Board Member. We now have two law student members
of the board, each to serve staggered two year terms. Con-
gratulations Tasha and Liz on a fabulous job with this project
and the many other UB Law initiatives this year.

In further service to our mission, we sought to continue to
raise our profile in the community. As just a few examples,
first, we continued the new format for our Installation and
Awards celebration. The new format has been well received
as a classy affair that keeps our Chapter on the local map as
a relevant and highly regarded organization. This year we
honored Congressman Brian Higgins and member Cheryl
Meyers Buth — two well-deserving selections that also served
to raise our profile within the legal community and in the
broader community as well. Attendance included NYS Sena-
tor Tim Kennedy and a flight of judges across disciplines.
Thank you Hon. Amy C. Martoche for administering our
swearing-in at a board meeting in advance of the event.

To raise our profile in the community, we reinstated our legis-
lative advocacy agenda. This Spring, we are meeting with legis-
lators in-district to advocate for WBASNY’s legislative priorities,
including, but not limited, to the Women’s Equality Agenda.

Additionally, thanks to Bridget O’Connell’s leadership, we
solicited member participation in a local legal media guide that
is designed to increase diversity in media. In collaboration with
the Bar Association of Erie County (BAEC) and Minority Bar
Association of Western New York (MBAWNY), our members
can now add their names to a list of contacts for handling media
inquiries on legal matters. Already, we are seeing a diversity in
the faces of lawyers providing commentary to local media.

And as a final example of raising our profile in the com-
munity, we sought and obtained an increased number of
recognitions for our members through awards opportunities
both within the legal community and in the greater commu-

nity. Thanks to the work of Awards Committee Chair Anne
Joynt and others, we placed two awards with the BAEC (Katie
Baumgarten for the Civility award and Julie Loesch for the
Award of Merit), and the prestigious statewide WBASNY Joan
L. Ellenbogen Founders Award for Hon. Barbara Howe.

We also continued our emphasis on collaborative efforts
throughout the 2013-2014 WBASNY year. For example, we
continued our strong collaboration with the BAEC and the
MBAWNY through co-sponsoring and co-hosting many events
and initiatives. A special thank you to the recent Presidents of
the MBAWNY, Stephanie Calhoun and Ericka Bennett, for
their partnership. Also, a sincere thank you to BAEC President
Mike Ryan for including WBASNY at the head table, at the
podium, and in other prominent ways at many BAEC events.
In furtherance of our collaborative efforts, we held two board
meetings at community organizations, including Say Yes Buffa-
lo, where we heard a presentation by Executive Director David
Rust. We also welcomed League of Women Voters members to
our viewing of Miss Representation.

We have also engaged in several special projects this year. As
just two examples, first, we are serving on the Legal Taskforce
for Say Yes Buffalo, which is beginning legal clinics for the
families of Buffalo Public School students. Second, we have
participated in the planning for Buffalo City Court Human
Trafficking Court with Hon. Amy Martoche; thank you
Gretchen Gonzalez for serving as the WBASNY WNY liaison.

In the meantime, we also have focused on fundamental
services for our members. Thank you Elizabeth Fox-Solomon
and Colleen Lamarre for getting our newsletter back on track
for three high quality editions this year. We also have rein-
vigorated our Membership Committee; special thanks to the
hard work of member Erica Rocco and we look forward to the
fresh energy of members Jennifer Beckage and Elise Cassar.
Thanks also to Diversity Committee Chair Lenora Foote Bea-
vers, who arranged for us to be able to offer for our members
pre-sale tickets to Hillary Clinton’s speech at UB. We sold over
100 tickets through our offer — a fabulous member benefit.

In closing, I return to how I opened this report: with a sin-
cere thank you and congratulations to this year’s exceptional
Board of Directors. From the beginning of the year, this year
was marked with energy and creativity, such as with the suc-
cessful summer Photo Scavenger Hunt designed for engag-
ing summer and newer associates. Also, our state directors
have shown a renewed energy at state level meetings and an
increase in networking with other chapters. In the meantime,
board members have paid special attention this year to the
bottom line by confirming sponsors for events and diversify-
ing sponsors, thereby setting us up for stability and future
success. I cannot overemphasize the strength of the 2013-14
Board of Directors. Simply put, it has been a privilege and a
pleasure to serve as President of the Western New York Chap-
ter of the Women’s Bar Association of the State of New York.

Respectfully Submitted,

Elizabeth B. Harned

VISIT US ONLINE AT WBASNYWNY.ORG { 3















Say Yes College Scholarships / Grants

College
Coaching

Free Legal
Services

No Cost /
Low Cost
Health Care

Student Management
System

Review /
Support Core
Instructional
Programming

Extended Day /
Year Program

Professional
Development
for District

Family Support Services

ECBA Volunteer Lawyers Project
Partners with Say Yes Buffalo

AY YES TO EDUCATION,

Inc. is a national non-profit foun-

dation committed to dramatical-
ly increasing high school and college
graduation rates for urban youth. Say
Yes was founded 25 years ago when
George Weiss, a University of Penn-
sylvania student, befriended 12 inner
city children in Philadelphia. Today,
George Weiss® vision of creating new
futures for urban youth has had a
powertul impact on 69,000 lives. Say
Yes provides students with the aca-
demic, health, social, and legal sup-

port necessary to graduate from high
school and succeed in postsecondary
educational pursuits.

Say Yes Buffalo, a chapter of Say
Yes to Education, Inc., began in the
2012-2013 school year. Say Yes Buffalo
partners include the Buffalo Public
School District, the Buffalo Teachers
Federation, the Buffalo Association
of Administrators and Supervisors,
the City of Buffalo, Erie County, and
a diverse group of Buffalo-area cor-
porate, non-profit, and philanthropic
organizations. Say Yes Buffalo and

its partners believe every student can
graduate high school and college when
given the proper support, resources,
and opportunities.

The ECBA Volunteer Lawyers Proj-
ect (VLP) is excited to partner with
Say Yes Buffalo to provide free legal
assistance to families with children
in the Buffalo Public School District
facing critical legal issues interfering
with their child’s ability to succeed
in school. Local attorneys will pro-
vide free legal advice, legal services,
and, if necessary, referrals. Volunteer
attorneys will assist with child custody
and child support proceedings, land-
lord/tenant disputes, applications and
appeals for public benefits, immigra-
tion, and credit counseling. VLP will
recruit law {irms and attorneys to staff
the legal clinics, provide training for
the volunteer attorneys, and adminis-
ter the legal clinics. The Say Yes Buf-
falo free legal clinics are expected to
open in Fall 2014.

We hope you will consider attending
a Say Yes Buffalo legal clinic training
to learn more about the free legal clin-
ics. You will also learn how easy and
rewarding it is to volunteer your time
and talents to support such an impor-
tant program.

To learn more about Say Yes Buffalo,
visit their website at www.sayyesbuf-
falo.org/. To learn more about VLP, go
to www.echavlp.com. You can also call
Gayle Murphy, VLP pro bono coor-
dinator, at 847-0662 ext. 321 for more
information.

WNY Chapter Hosts Screening of Miss Representation

NMARCH 13, 2014, WBASNY HELD A SCREEN-

ing of Miss Representation, a documentary which

first premiered at the Sundance Iilm Festival in 2011.
The documentary caught the attention of the Oprah Winfrey
Network, OWN, and made its television debut as part of the
OWN Documentary Film Club in October 2011.

Miss Representation, written and directed by Jen-
nifer Siebel Newsom, explores how mainstream media
contributes to the under-representation of women in
positions of power in America. Through interviews with
world-renowned female leaders, stories from teenage girls,
images from television and movies, and startling statistics,

the film demonstrates how the media teaches American
youth that women and girls’ value lies in their youth,
body, beauty and sexuality rather than their ideas, talents,
and capacities as leaders. The film discusses ways that we
can be agents of change in our culture, and encourages
girls and women to challenge the stereotypes perpetuated
by the mainstream media.

More information about the film, and the social action
campaign founded by Ms. Siebel Newsom, can be found on
MissRepresentation.org.

A special thank you to Phillips Lytle LLP, who sponsored
and hosted the event.
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WBASNY WNY
Co-Sponsors GLE on
Becoming a Judge

HE WNY CHAPTER OF WBASNY, THE MINORITY BAR

Association of Western New York (MBAWNY), and the Bar Asso-

ciation of Erie County (BAEC) partnered with the Franklin H.
Williams (FHW) Judicial Commission to present “Everything You
Need to Know About Becoming a Judge” on May 1, 2014 at the BAEC
headquarters. Hon. Rose H. Sconiers, an Appellate Division Justice
and Chair of the FHW Judicial Commission, which works to promote
racial and ethnic fairness in the courts, chaired the event.

Ralph M. Mohr, Commissioner of the Erie County Board of Elec-
tions, and John Postel of the NYS Commission on Judicial Conduct
provided an overview of election law and related ethical requirements.
Conservative Party Chair Ralph C. Lorigo, Democratic Party Chair
Jeremy J. Zellner, Republican Party Chair Nicholas A. Langworthy,
and Hon. Mark A. Montour spoke about the process for securing
the nomination in Supreme Court. The panelists all spoke about the
importance of getting involved in civic organizations and local political
parties well in advance of planning a run for judicial office.

Hon. Betty Calvo-Torres (Buffalo City Court), Hon. Frank Caruso
(Supreme Court), Hon. Sheila A. DiTullio (Erie County Court), and
Hon. Craig D. Hannah (Buffalo City Court) discussed making the bal-
lot in City, County, and Family Courts. MBAWNY President Ericka
N. Bennett moderated a lively and frank discussion about the time and
cost involved in running a judicial campaign--eight to nine months of
campaigning and costs ranging from $40,000 for a local uncontested
race to $250,000 for a contested Supreme Court race--as well as the
panelists’ personal paths to the bench.

The event ended with a discussion of the appointment process for
non-elected judgeships, which was moderated by WBASNY WNY
President Elizabeth Harned. Chief Judge William M. Skretny of the
U.S. District Court, Western District of New York, Magistrate Judge
Leslie G. Foschio, and NYS Court of Claims Judge Michael E. Hudson
provided insight into the application and appointment process for their
respective positions.

Working Parents Committee
Organizes “Network & Play” Event

HE WNY CHAPTER OF WBASNY WORKING PARENTS COMMITTEE HELD

its first Network & Play event at Rollie Pollies in East Amherst on Saturday February 22.

Parents had the opportunity to network while their little ones enjoyed time on the hounce
house, in the foam pit, and climbing the rock wall. We plan to offer other Network & Play
events where our members can make valuable professional connections with their colleagues
while spending time with their families. We welcome suggestions and feedback from our mem-
bership about this event and for other working parent committee events.

We sincerely thank The Copy Store for generously sponsoring this event.

Working Parents Committee Chair Jessica Foscolo and her son

VISIT US ONLINE AT WBASNYWNY.ORG { 9



Chapter President Elizabeth Harned
Receives Leadership Award

of Women Business Owners (NAWBO) recognized WBASNY WNY President Eliza-

beth B. Harned as a 2013-2014 Women in Leadership Honoree at a luncheon at the
Twenticth Century Club on June 3, 2014. Harned, the Vice President of External Affairs
at Planned Parenthood of Central and Western New York, was honored for her commit-
ment to women’s health and to the legal community through her work with WBASNY.

T HE BUFFALO NIAGARA CHAPTER OF THE NATIONAL ASSOCIATION

WBASNY and MBAWNY
Members Attend

Performance of Race

were able to take advantage of discounted tickets

to see Road Less Traveled Theatre’s production
of Race, a play by celebrated playwright David Mamet.
The event was a joint effort with the Minority Bar Asso-
ciation of Western New York and enabled members to
enjoy Mamet’s exploration of the role of race in a criminal
courtroom drama. The sold-out performance received a
four-star review from The Buffalo News.

O N MAY 3, 2014 WBASNY WNY MEMBERS

WNY Chapter Members Attend
UB Students of Color Dinner

NY CHAPTER OF WBASNY LOCAL DIRECTOR TASHA MOORE,
WLaw Student Honorary Board Member Caitlin O’Neil, and law student

Samih Tayeh attended UB Law School’s 25th Anniversary Students of Golor
Dinner on April 3, 2014. The dinner celebrates the achievements of graduating 3Ls
who are members of the Black, Latin American and Asian-Pacific American law
student associations.

Alphonso O’Neil-White, the recently retired President and Chief Executive Officer
of HealthNow New York, delivered the keynote address. O’Neil-White shared his
experience as the only African-American student at his undergraduate college in the
late 1960s, and the absence of diversity as he began his legal and business career.

Distinguished Alumni Awards were presented to Kenya Mann Faulkner ’89, vice
president for legal affairs and general counsel for the University of Cincinnati, and
Randall F. Inniss *97, director of security for the National Basketball Association. The
Trailblazer Award was presented to Jessica Ortiz 05, an assistant U.S. Attorney in the
Southern District of New York.

Professor Luis E. Chiesa, who serves as the Latin American Law Students Associa-
tion’s faculty adviser, received the Jacob B. Hyman Professor of the Year Award. The
“Lift as We Climb” scholarship was awarded to UB senior James Lopez, a psychology
major who plans to attend law school, and the Monique E. Emdin Scholarship Award
was given to Lizeth Castillo ’14.

As always, the students planned and executed an enjoyable program, and the eve-
ning culminated in the traditional “passing of the torch” ceremony in keeping with
the event’s theme, “Lift as We Climb.”

Scholarship winner Carrie Anne Zimbardi, left, and
State Director Jennifer Scharf, right, at graduation.

M. DELORES DENMAN
SCHOLARSHIP AWARDED
TO UB LAW STUDENT

Annie Zimbardi, mother of five-
year-old twins Ben and Brady,
was awarded WBASNY WNY’s
M. Delores Denman Scholarship on
May 17, 2014. The Denman Scholar-
ship is awarded to a graduating law
student who 1s a custodial parent, and
it is designed to help defray the cost of
childcare while the graduate is studying
for the Bar Exam. Zimbardi worked as
a paralegal and raised Ben and Brady
throughout her time in law school.
WBASNY WNY funds the Denman
Scholarship through proceeds from the
basket raffle at our Installation Event.
This year’s Installation Event will be
held on August 19, 2014 at Delaware
Park’s Marcy Casino. If you would like
to donate a basket or otherwise par-
ticipate in or sponsor our Installation
Event, please contact Jennifer Scharf at
Jjrscharf@gmail.com or 716-845-3507.

U B LAW GRADUATE CARRIE

Ben and Brady’s gift to their mother.

10 } VOLUMEXXX |} ISSUEIII |} SPRING 2014



, - - -
Laura A. Linneball, WBASNY WNY President-Elect, Hon. Elizabeth A. Wolford, Tiffany Lee, GRAWA President-Elect.

Historic Investiture Ceremony

for Judge Wolford

N MAY 5, 2014, THE WNY CHAPTER OF WBASNY JOINED MANY

federal, state and local dignitaries in celebrating the investiture of Elizabeth

A. Wolford as the first female United States District Court Judge for the
Western District of New York. Judge Wolford is an accomplished litigator and a past
President of WBASNY’s Rochester Chapter, the Greater Rochester Association for
Women Attorneys. WBASNY joins Chief United States District Court Judge William
M. Skretny, Senator Charles E. Schumer, New York State Bar Association President
David M. Schraver, Hon. Richard C. Wesley, Hon. Marion W. Payson and Judge
Wolford’s father and former law partner, Michael R. Wolford, in congratulating Judge
Wolford on her historic accomplishment.

Lawyers for
Learning Bowling
Tournament

BASNY WNY JOINED

Roswell Park Cancer Insti-

tute and many other generous
organizations in sponsoring teams at
the 15th Annual Lawyers for Learning
Bowling Tournament on May 8, 2014.
Shown from left to right are Andrea
Kuettel (RPCI), Amy Dunn (RPCI),
Elise Cassar (WBASNY WNY), Jen-
nifer Scharf (RPCI and WBASNY
WNY), Marianne Hanley (RPCI),
Mindy VanLeuvan (WBASNY WNY),
and Laura Linneball (President-Elect,
WBASNY WNY).

at Albright-Knox

WBASNY WNY Members Attend
“What She’s Made Of” Celebration

BASNY WNY PROUDLY SUPPORTED THE WNY WOMEN’S FOUN-

dation “What She’s Made Of” Celebration at the Albright-Knox Art Gallery on

June 2, 2014, NASA Astronaut Wendy B. Lawrence (Captain, USN) spoke about
her modest beginnings, the challenges of the NASA program, the wonder of space travel,
and how none of us can achieve greatness without help along the way. Captain Lawrence’s
humility, kindness, and outstanding accomplishments were truly awe-inspiring.

President-Elect Laura Linneball and NASA Astronaut Wendy B. Lawrence.
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WBASNY WNY

JUDICIAL CANDIDATE RATINGS

Women’s Bar Association of the State of New York
announces its ratings for candidates for New York
State Supreme Court, Erie County Family Court and Buf-
falo City Court.
The Women’s Bar Association uses a four-level overall rat-
ing system of Outstanding, Highly Qualified, Qualified and
Not Recommended. The rating is based upon a personal

T HE WESTERN NEW YORK CHAPTER OF THE

New York State Supreme

Hon. Kevin M. Carter:
Very Good  Judicial Temperament
Very Good  Reasoning Ability & Communication Skills
Very Good  Legal Experience & Background for Position Sought
Very Good  Sensitivity to Community & Women’s Issues

Highly Qualified

Hon. Michael Cooper:

Very Good  Judicial Temperament

Highly Qualified

Very Good  Reasoning Ability & Communication Skills

Very Good  Legal Experience & Background for Position Sought
Good Sensitivity to Community & Women’s Issues

James Cosgrove, Esq.: Not Recommended
Good Judicial Temperament

Good Reasoning Ability & Communication Skills

Fair Legal Experience & Background for Position Sought
Fair Sensitivity to Community & Women’s Issues

John DelMonte, Esq.: Highly Qualified

Very Good  Judicial Temperament
Very Good
Very Good

Good Sensitivity to Community & Women’s Issues

Reasoning Ability & Communication Skills
Legal Experience & Background for Position Sought

Hon. Susan Eagan:
Excellent

Outstanding
Judicial Temperament
Very Good  Reasoning Ability & Communication Skills

Very Good  Legal Experience & Background for Position Sought
Excellent Sensitivity to Community & Women’s Issues
Michael Flaherty, Jr., Esq.: Qualified
Good Judicial Temperament

Very Good  Reasoning Ability & Communication Skills

Good Legal Experience & Background for Position Sought
Good Sensitivity to Community & Women’s Issues

Hon. Debra Givens: Highly Qualified

Very Good  Judicial Temperament

Good Reasoning Ability & Communication Skills

Very Good  Legal Experience & Background for Position Sought
Very Good  Sensitivity to Community & Women’s Issues

interview with the candidate, evaluation of writing samples
submitted by the candidate, and a survey of our membership
as to their professional experience with the candidate.

As part of the overall rating, judicial candidates were rated
Excellent, Very Good, Good, Fair and Poor in the areas of
judicial temperament, reasoning ability and communica-
tion skills, legal experience and background for the position
sought, and sensitivity to community and women’s issues.

Court Candidates

Dennis Glascott, Esq.: Highly Qualified
Very Good  Judicial Temperament

Very Good  Reasoning Ability & Communication Skills

Very Good  Legal Experience & Background for Position Sought

Good Sensitivity to Community & Women’s Issues

Jon Gorman, Esq.: Highly Qualified
Very Good  Judicial Temperament

Very Good  Reasoning Ability & Communication Skills

Very Good  Legal Experience & Background for Position Sought

Good Sensitivity to Community & Women'’s Issues

Alisa Lukasiewicz, Esq.: Highly Qualified
Very Good  Judicial Temperament

Very Good  Reasoning Ability & Communication Skills

Very Good  Legal Experience & Background for Position Sought

Very Good  Sensitivity to Community & Women’s Issues

Hon. Frederick Marshall:
Excellent Judicial Temperament
Very Good  Reasoning Ability & Communication Skills

Legal Experience & Background for Position Sought
Very Good  Sensitivity to Community & Women’s Issues

Outstanding

Excellent

Hon. E. Jeannette Ogden:
Excellent Judicial Temperament
Very Good  Reasoning Ability & Communication Skills

Legal Experience & Background for Position Sought
Sensitivity to Community & Women’s Issues

Outstanding
Excellent
Excellent

Hon. Donna Siwek:
Very Good  Judicial Temperament

Outstanding

Excellent Reasoning Ability & Communication Skills
Excellent Legal Experience & Background for Position Sought
Excellent Sensitivity to Community & Women’s Issues

Mary Slisz, Esq.: Qualified
Good Judicial Temperament

Very Good  Reasoning Ability & Communication Skills

Good Legal Experience & Background for Position Sought

Very Good  Sensitivity to Community & Women’s Issues
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New York State Supreme Gourt Candidates (cont’d)

Paul Wojtaszek, Esq.: Highly Qualified Daniel Furlong, Esq.: Declined to Be Rated
Very Good  Judicial Temperament

Very Good  Reasoning Ability & Communication Skills

Very Good  Legal Experience & Background for Position Sought

Good Sensitivity to Community & Women’s Issues

Erie Gounty Family Court Gandidates

Hon. Margaret Szczur: Outstanding

Excellent Judicial Temperament

Very Good  Reasoning Ability & Communication Skills

Excellent Legal Experience & Background for Position Sought

Excellent Sensitivity to Community & Women’s Issues

Buffalo Gity Gourt Candidates

Hon. Thomas Amodeo: Outstanding Joseph Jarzembek, Esq.: Not Recommended
Excellent Judicial Temperament Fair Judicial Temperament

Excellent Reasoning Ability & Communication Skills Fair Reasoning Ability & Communication Skills
Excellent Legal Experience & Background for Position Sought Poor Legal Experience & Background for Position Sought
Excellent Sensitivity to Gommunity & Women’s Issues Good Sensitivity to Community & Women’s Issues

Hon. Patrick Carney: Outstanding Mara McCabe, Esq.: Highly Qualified

Excellent Judicial Temperament

Very Good  Reasoning Ability & Communication Skills
Excellent Legal Experience & Background for Position Sought
Very Good  Sensitivity to Community & Women’s Issues

Very Good  Judicial Temperament

Phillip Dabney, Esq.: Qualified
Good Judicial Temperament

Good Reasoning Ability & Communication Skills

Good Legal Experience & Background for Position Sought

Very Good  Sensitivity to Community & Women’s Issues

Very Good  Reasoning Ability & Communication Skills
Very Good  Legal Experience & Background for Position Sought
Very Good  Sensitivity to Community & Women’s Issues

WBASNY WNY Annual Installation of

Officers and Directors Set for August 19

WBASNY will be celebrating the

Annual Installation of its Officers
and Directors on Tuesday, August 19,
2014 from 5:30-7:30 p.m. at Delaware
Park’s Marcy Casino. We will be hon-
oring Laura Linneball, Esq. in her
installation as the Chapter’s 30th Presi-
dent. We are also proud to announce
that we will be awarding the M. Dolo-
res Denman Lady Justice Award to
Hilary Banker, Esq., a prominent local
attorney who has devoted her efforts

THE WNY CHAPTER OF

to helping our Chapter succeed, while
successfully trying scores of cases to
verdict, and the President’s Award to
Buffalo native Hon. Elizabeth A. Wol-
ford, the first female judge appointed
to United States District Court for the
Western District of New York.

This year’s event promises to be
a fun and casual celebration in one
of Buffalo’s most beautiful summer
locations. Our Installation reception
will feature an assortment of deli-
cious food, an open bar, dessert sta-

tions, and our traditional basket raffle
to benefit the Denman Scholarship
Fund. We will also have a guest DJ, a
musical performance by Erie County
Court Judge Thomas P. Franczyk, a
photobooth, and other surprises!
Formal invitations will be mailed
soon. If you are interested in spon-
soring the event, donating a basket
for our raffle, or placing an ad in the
commemorative souvenir journal,
please contact Colleen Lamarre at
clamarre@phillipslytle.com.
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